

South Harringay School
Pemberton Road
London
N4 1BA
T. 020 8340 2757
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk

4th July 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

## RE: Year 6 Performance: Robin and the Sherwood Hoodies

We are delighted to invite you to our Year 6 performance of Robin and the Sherwood Hoodies – The Pantomime (a legendary tale with a twist!). The performance will take place on **Thursday**, **10th July at 4:00pm** in the **Junior School Hall**.

To ensure everything runs smoothly, all Year 6 children will remain in school from **3:30pm** to prepare. Please send your child in with an extra snack to enjoy after the school day, along with a water bottle to keep them hydrated.

The cast has been working incredibly hard and can't wait to share their performance with you. We look forward to seeing you1

Please note siblings of the Year 6 children attending The Green will have already seen the performance during school hours. Only children attending with their parents will be allowed to watch the evening show.

Yours sincerely,

Kelli, Harley and Daniel